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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Jackson,

 

 As proposed, the stibnite mine project represents unacceptable risks to Chinook salmon and bull trout, will

negatively impact all forms of recreation within the area, and harms treaty reserved rights and interests of the

Indigenous peoples of the area.

 

The SGP will have adverse effects on Chinook salmon and bull trout. Given the billions of dollars spent on Snake

River salmon recovery, this project represents a severe rIsk and flies in the face of this investment and effort to

restore these species to a sustainable population. Stream temperatures are predicted to be elevated for up to

100 years within the mine site boundary and the habitat for these sensitive species will be for the worse, not

better, as a result of this project. 

 

The mine will cause a slough of environmental, social and economic problems that cannot be fixed. 

 

Please do not allow this project. Idaho is one of the most beautiful landscapes and the untouched land we have

here is an asset. Please do not disturb the land and terminate the stibnite mine project. 

 

Sincerely,

Suzi Zook  


